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PFF/EC/04-2025/08-001 
Date: 8th April, 2025 

 
 

NOTICE 
 
 
This is to inform all concerned parties that all documentation related to the upcoming 
elections, including nomination forms, election-related queries, and any other relevant 
documents, must be submitted to the official email address of the Electoral Committee. 
 
Please ensure that all submissions are made in a timely manner to the following email address: 
election.pff@gmail.com 

 
Any submissions made through alternative channels will not be processed. Your adherence to 
this procedure is essential for the efficient management of election-related matters. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 
 
 
 
__________________________ 
Saud Azim Hashimi 
Chairman Electoral Committee 
Pakistan Football Federation 
 

 

 
 
 
 


